Add pride parade award…find out what year!

Mission Statement

Gulf Coast Archive and Museum of Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and 

Transgender History, Inc. was created to collect, preserve and provide access 

to historical items from the GLBT community in the gulf coast area of Texas. The archive shall encourage education of and research by anyone 

(regardless of race, ethnicity, sexual orientation, age or religion), interested 

in learning about any aspects of the GLBT community. The museum shall 

sponsor meetings for the dissemination of information and display of 

collected materials

History and Description of the Organization:

The organization was created in October 1999 to collect, preserve and provide access to historical items from the Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual, and Transgender (GLBT) community; to encourage education and research for anyone (regardless of race, ethnicity, sexual orientation, age or religion) interested in learning about aspects of the GLBT community and to sponsor meetings for the dissemination of information and display of collected materials.  In our five years in existence we have amassed over 15,000 items (as quoted from our Mission Statement). 

Our first exhibit, “Pride Through the Ages,” June 2000, spanned three 

decades. There were articles/artifacts and/or t-shirts for every year. Then we

took a leap back and had one wall dedicated to 1950 which exhibited some 

original publications and framed photos of local drag entertainers.  We 

participated in the Pride Parade 2000. Being less than a year old we had only 

a banner, which was carried by members/volunteers, which brought the 

parade to it’s end, reading: This is now History. Come RELIVE IT at 

Gulf Coast Archive & Museum of GLBT History, Inc. Veteran’s Day, 

November 11, 2000, saw our second exhibit. “Scouts, Sports and the 

Military” open to the public.  Aside from the very rare framed poster touting 

Gay Olympics (most of which were confiscated on the morning they were 

put on sale), we had a military uniform and a pair of combat boots worn in 

Viet Nam both side by side with the dresses worn by those military persons.

EMPOWER 2000 was a six-walled exhibit. This exhibit was done because 

of a personal request made by the EMPOWER committee. We participated 

in Pride 2001 by hosting an event in our new location, 1609 W. Main #4, 

presenting our third exhibit, “ON STAGE– Past to Present.” At that event 

we started collecting materials for a Time Capsule. At EMPOWER 2001, we 

had another six-wall ‘mini- museum’ exhibit. We also took in the final items 

for the Time Capsule, which we sealed at the end of the day. It is scheduled 

to be opened by H.A.T.C.H. in the year 2026. 

While showing our next exhibit, “Art for Arts Sake,” at our location, we assisted the Holocaust Museum Houston, at their location, in bringing in and installing the traveling exhibit "Nazi Persecution of Homosexuals" under the local direction of Collin Keel.  Our name was included, on written materials and at the exhibit, as a participating sponsor.  

We feel our most important accomplishment was our opening exhibit. 

It showed positive proof of our local existence throughout time. It spanned 

three decades of Houston history by consecutive year as well as local items 

dating to 1950.

